
Picture day: 
Picture day will be 
held in January this year. 
Keep an eye out for more 
Information on the date and 
how to order photo packages. 

Fall Fundraiser: 
            Our Fall Fundraiser  

will take place in Mid-
October. This year, we are 

selling chocolate bars!  
For the first-time, we will be 
offering an opt-out option to 
Fall Fundraising. Stay tuned 

for more information.  

Yearbooks 19-20: 
Our yearbooks from 

last year have 
arrived! If you have a 

MySchoolOnline 
student, their 

yearbook is in the 
office. Please, stop 

by to pick it up. 
Traditional student’s 
yearbooks were sent 

home in their 
backpacks. 

Remember our School-Wide 
Expectations: 

Back up, Use your mask, Convey 
courtesies, Keep hands clean, and 

Stay healthy 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder to 
Parents of 

Primary 
Students (K-2): 
Please send an 
extra change 
of clothes to 
school with 
your child. 
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I want to take a moment to introduce two very helpful staff 
members!  Ms. Dawn Dooley is our new School Counselor.  She 
comes with a service dog companion named Grace and you may 
see her around with Ms. Dooley doing her campus duties.  She 
has many years of experience in Pasco and will be delivering 
Safer Smarter Kids Curriculum to your students.  If there are 
more special needs that you may have please don’t hesitate to 
call Ms. Dooley at 727-774-8981.  Mrs. Nanette Diaz-Hazin is 
our School Social Worker.  She can help families find many 
needed resources to include clothing, shoes, and many other 
outside services for families in need.  Please feel free to call 
Mrs. Diaz-Hazin at 727-774-8963 and leave her a message as 
she in only on our campus a few days a week.  Both of these 
ladies are helpful resources that are here to support your needs. 
 

A message from our principal, Ms. Krapfl: 

September 2020 
7:  No School -Labor Day 
 
18: Progress Reports 
available on Parent Portal 

Mark Your Calendar: 

Celebrating Birthdays:           
                The Cafeteria is still 
offering their smart snack 
menu, now with pre-packaged 
options! Call 727-774-8978 if 
interested in ordering. 

Car Line Procedures:  
When dropping off and picking up students in the car 
loop, remember to pull forward in order to fill all spots. In 
the morning, make sure your student is ready to go with 
their mask on before exiting the vehicle.  


